
 
Dear parent of a child with special food needs,  
 

At AstroCamp Virginia, we want your child to be able to attend without the worry of whether or not 
there is food available that they can eat. We hope the following information will be helpful to you in deciding 
the best way insure that your child eats the correct diet during camp. Depending upon the extent of your child’s 
needs, our kitchen crew may be able to supply some (or all) of the food your child requires.  

 
If this is not the case, it may be necessary for you to send the required food to camp with your child’s 

Lead Teacher. We have found over the years that most parents that have a child with special food needs are 
very happy to send along food to substitute for (or supplement) the food we serve from our kitchen. They 
usually find that we have many things that fit the child’s diet and they only need to send along a few additional 
foods. Once in a while, we do get a child with an extremely restricted diet and the parent sends all their food. 
This allows them to know that their child will get the right food with little or no chance for error.  
 
Listed below is information that we hope will be helpful to you.  

1. If you send food, there is refrigerated space available to store it, and your child and an adult you have 
designated will have easy access to it.  
 

2. We have a microwave available for them to use, or our cooks can heat pre-made meals that you have 
sent. Our kitchen prepares nearly 1,000 meals a day, so they will not be able to accommodate a recipe 
or a box of ingredients that need preparation.  
 

3. We have included our basic menu below to give you an idea of what we serve for each meal. Most 
parents who send food like to send similar items for their child to eat at mealtime.  
 

4. On the menu that follows, you’ll find a few examples of the type of things our cooks can do to help.  
 

5. Regarding nuts: Nuts are not served to the kids and we do not use peanut oil. However, some of our 
food is labeled as being processed on equipment that has also processed nuts. If in doubt, please ask 
the cooks to show you the labeling for the item in question.  

 
If you have any further questions, please call our AstroCamp Virginia office at (909) 625-6194. If we are unable 
to answer your questions, we will be happy to forward your call to our Kitchen Director.  
 
We look forward to having your child visit us at AstroCamp Virginia!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The AstroCamp Virginia Team 
	


